
                                            
  
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to all of the parents who braved 
the heat with us last Friday for Field Day. 
The students had a blast, and we appreciate 
all of the help pulling off a successful event! 
We couldn’t do it without you!  
 
Second graders will not be taking an End of 
the Year Case 21 Assessment in Reading or 
Math this school year. Students will be taking 
the Beginning of the Year (BOG) assessment 
at the beginning of third grade.  
 
As the weather continues to get warmer, 
please keep our school dress code in mind! 
Students are not allowed to wear flip flops to 
school.  
 
We should be finished with End of Year 
Reading Assessments this week! I am so 
proud of how well students are doing so far. 
Keep up the great work! 
 
Thank you for all you do to help your child 
succeed!  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Wise 

Letter from Mrs. Wise 

What We’re Learning 
About!  

Word Study: head, bread, feather, heavy, 
spread, breakfast, ready, weather, breath, 
instead, sweat, meadow, enough, care 
 
Writer’s Workshop: Imaginative Writing 

Daily 5: Text Evidence, Butterfly Reports 

Math: Measurement; Line Plots 

Science: Life Cycle of a Butterfly   

Specials Schedule 

Monday – Technology  

Tuesday – Art 
        
Wednesday – P.E. (remember sneakers)  
 
Thursday – Media  
 
Friday – Music 
 
 

Second Grade News 
Mrs. Wise’s Class 
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Upcoming Events and Dates to 
Remember 

 
June 28 Reading Buddies 
    Celebration 
June 30 Last Day 
 

Contact Information: 
Email: awise@wcpss.net 

 

 


